
DEPARTMENT O F H ISTORY 

Miss Catharine Jones 
Secretary to the President 
Bennington College 
Bennington, Vermont 

Dear Miss Jones 

April 20th, 1936 

Thank you very much for the sunnnaries of 

the first two discus s ions on Art. They certainly 

sound very l i vely and I am looking forward to read-

ing the next two before my appearance on May 11th. 

I am delighted to hear that the meetings have been 

well attended. 

Sincerely yours 

Jacques Barzun
Jacques Barzun 
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